
American Recovery and Reinvestment Act of 2009
Certification of Compliance

AGF Manufacturing Inc. is proud to certify that all of our TESTanDRaIn®, 
InSpEcToR’STEST® and RISERpacK® products are compliant with the “Buy American”  
requirements of the American Reconstruction and Reinvestment Act of 2009 (ARRA) 
also known as “the stimulus package”.

AGF Manufacturing Inc. is a Pennsylvania based corporation, employing U.S. national 
personnel and is headquartered in suburban Philadelphia. From this location we dis-
tribute our products throughout the United States and the world. AGF Manufacturing 
Inc., despite being faced with the same challenges as other international companies, 
is committed to not exporting manufacturing jobs from the United States to low wage 
countries. All AGF TESTanDRaIn® valves, InSpEcToR’STEST® valves and RISERpacK® 
manifolds are cast, machined and assembled in the United States and therefore qualify 
for the “Buy American” requirements under Section 1605, Use of American Iron, Steel, 
and Manufactured Goods.

AGF Manufacturing Inc. since its inception has been involved in the manufacturing of 
American made valves and devices specifically for fire sprinkler systems. AGF Manu-
facturing’s mission is the manufacturing, distribution and sales of our product line, 
which is produced in state-of-the-art facilities located in the United States, and the 
continued development of new and innovative products for the sprinkler industry.  

If you have questions regarding any of the products manufactured and sold by AGF 
Manufacturing Inc. please consult our web site at www.testandrain.com or call our 
Malvern, PA offices at (610) 240-4900. If you are interested in further information on 
the federal guidelines developed under the “Buy American” provisions please consult 
Rules and Regulations by The Office of Management and Budget, dated April 23, 2009.

We appreciate your continued support of our products.

George McHugh
AGF Manufacturing Inc. 


